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FCC Facility ID No. 175 

Silent STA Exhibit 
 

Reason for Silent STA 
 

25-7 Media, Inc. (the “Licensee”), the licensee of Station KLMR-FM, Lamar, Colorado (FCC 
Facility ID No. 175) (the “Station”), hereby requests special temporary authority to remain 
silent.   The Station went silent September 21, 2022 for financial reasons.   At this point, the 
Licensee has not determined how long it will take to restore Station operations.  Accordingly, 
special temporary authority to remain silent for a period of one hundred and eighty (180) days is 
hereby requested.   


